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Dear California ABC Licensee:

We represent the beverage alcohol industry. Enclosed is a California Proposition 65 Alcohol Warning sign
courtesy of the beverage alcohol industry. You are receiving this sign because the California ABC recently
issued you a license to sell beverage alcohol in California, and because the sale in California of beverage alcohol
products must be accompanied by “Proposition 65” warnings.

There is no charge for this sign. The beverage alcohol industry provides California Proposition 65 Alcohol
Warning signs to California ABC licensees like you free of charge.

Please post this sign so that customers see it before buying beverage alcohol (for posting instructions, please
visit www.prop65signmanagement.com). The sign is important because California Proposition 65 says that no
person should sell beverage alcohol products in California without first giving the following warning to
customers:

WARNING: DRINKING DISTILLED SPIRITS, BEER, COOLERS, WINE AND OTHER ALCOHOLIC
BEVERAGES MAY INCREASE CANCER RISK, AND, DURING PREGNANCY, CAN CAUSE BIRTH
DEFECTS.

The California Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) established the required warnings.
California ABC inspectors note whether Proposition 65 warning signs are posted as part of an inspection of a
licensed business, so we encourage you to post this sign immediately.

If you need more California Proposition 65 Alcohol Warning signs, free of charge, please visit
Www.prop65signmanagement.com to place an online order. There is no charge for additional signs and regular
shipping is free*. If you have any questions, please email orders@prop65signmanagement.com or call (800)
421-3003.

*There will be a charge for expedited shipping, if requested.
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